
                                                                                       
 GOKHALE MEMORIAL GIRLS’ COLLEGE  
 

 

Observance of World Environment Day 2023 

NSS Unit-1 of Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College observed the World Environment Day on 5th June 2023 

in collaboration with Mother Earth Foundation, Kolkata. The program started with a motivational 

address by our respected principal madam Dr. Atashi Karpha. She, in her address, encouraged the 

students to use paper bags and avoid plastic bags. Mr. Arup Ghosh a member of Mother Earth 

Foundation, Kolkata delivered a short lecture and motivated the students for tree plantation. Mr. 

Prasanta Kumar Pal, Program officer of NSS Unit-1 of Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College, delivered a 

valuable message to the students. He talked about connecting the city with the village so that urban 

people can connect with nature. 

A state level inter-college poster drawing competition, organized by the college, took place between 

11 am and 1.30 pm. The theme of the competition was “Beat Plastic Pollution”. 52 students from 

different colleges took part in this competition. Mr. Samir Kumar Addya and Mr. Sambaran Das were 

invited as judges. Each and every poster conveyed an important message regarding the conservation 

of our environment. All posters were evaluated thoroughly by respected judges. The winners of this 

competition are as follows:  

1. Ms. Sanjula Roy of Gokhale Memorial Girls College secured first position. 

2. Ms Antara Ghosh from Lady Brabourne College and Ms Sucheta Ghosh from Gokhale Memorial 

Girls’ College secured second position. 

3. Ms. Diyashree Dey of Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College and Mr. Purusattam Sahoo from Netaji Nagar 

College (Evening) secured 3rd postion. 

Best award has been given to Abhipsha Das and Anushree Das of Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College   

and Rumpa Sarkar of Netaji Nagar College (Evening). 

NSS Unit-1 of Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College and Mother Earth Foundation, Kolkata arranged 

saplings distribution program. All NSS committee members, NSS volunteers, teaching staffs and non- 

teaching staffs took part in this program and made it successful. 
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Some glimpses of this program 

     

     

      

    


